September 20th, 7:04 pm

Attendance: 14 members and audience

Speaker: Matt Pihl, Board of Directors of Tualatin Soil and Water Conservation District. Spoke

on ballot measure 34-269 to establish a permanent tax base.

1. Reports by officers: Treasury has \$2705 in bank.

Received a garden tour update from Sharon Hundley.

Discussed new venders for the upcoming holiday bazaar.

Discussed purchasing a BBQ for the Gales Creek Strawberry Festival

Discussed having a monster truck display at the festival.

More notes: